
ORDINANCE 29 
 
Missing file and thorough 
search were completed. 

 
See attached page 3 from June 
11, 1959 Council Meeting.  
Ordinance 29 was approved. 



Ordinance No. 27 was read by City Attorney Riach who commented that it 
was substantially the same as the Snohomish County Ordinance. A suggestion was 
made by Mayor pro-tempore Forsgren that a limit should be placed on the number of 
machines that could be placed under one Owner's License. After a general discussion 
it was decided that the fee for the Coin Machine Owner's License should be changed 
to read $1500.00 for one year instead of $1200.00 with a limit of 20 machines per 
license, 

A motion was made by Councilman Moore that Ordinance No. 27 be adopted 
with a $1500.00 license fee per year for the privilege of placing 20 machines. 
The motion was seconded by Councilman Chadwick and carried unanimously. 

ORDINANCE NO. 28 - An ordinance providing for the licensing, keeping, 
harboring and treatment of dogs within the City of Lynnwood, providing for impound- 
ing and disposal of dogs, and providing penalties for violation of its provisions. 

Ordinance No. 28 was read by City Attorney Riach. Attorney Riach stated 
that it was much the same as the Snohomish County Ordinance pertaining to licensing 
of dogs. A motion was made by Councilman Moore to adopt the ordinance as read. 
The motion was seconded by Councilman Guth and carried unanimously. 

- An ordinance regulating and controlling peddlers and 
Salesmen, providing for licenses, defining offenses and prescribing penalties for 
the violation thereof. 

Ordinance No. 29 was read by City Attorney Riach and a motion was made 
by Councilman Buxton and seconded by Councilman Guth to adopt the ordinance as 
read. The motion carried with a vote of 3 to 1, Councilman Moore voting against 
its adoption. 

A proposed ordinance to provide for licensing of business within the 
City was discussed but was not ready for final consideration. 

A short discussion was held as to the advisability of adopting a 
nuisance ordinance as a catch-all measure. 

Mayor pro-tempore Forsgren announced there would be an executive meeting 
of the council the following Thursday, June 18, 1959, which candidates for City 
Supervisor would be asked to attend. 
ADJOURNMENT 

A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Councilman Moore. The 
motion was seconded by Councilman Guth and carried unanimously. 
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